BOARD OF HEALTH

% 78 Main Street
V) Hudson, MA 01749
74 (978) 562-2020
Meeting Minutes
August 29, 2018

Call to Order:
Mike Delfino and Christie Vaillancourt were present. Jay Murphy was not in attendance

Vouchers to be Approved:
Christie motioned to approve all vouchers.
Motion was seconded by Mike and passed 2-0

Minutes to be Approved:
May 29, 2018 - tabled
July 25, 2018 — Christie motioned to accept the Minutes as written. Motion was seconded

by Mike and passed 2-0

Old Business

Hudson YSAP Update

Hosting a Yard Sale at the Boys and Girls Club on 9/15/18. Lighting up Town Hall in
purple for International Overdose Awareness Day

Hazardous Waste Day scheduled with Marlboro for September 29 9-1

Flu Clinics Town Employees on 9/18, Town-wide at Hudson High School on October 20
and at the Hudson High School on 10/18 for town employees

New Business

35 Wilkins Street — Septic System

There is a potential vernal pool which will require a variance from the 100’ to 80’
distance as well as a variance from 10’ to 7.5 offset from the property line and depth of
cover over the leeching field. Mr. Delfino motioned to approve the application with the
requested variances provided that the revised plan shows the potential Certified Vernal
Pool. Christie seconded the motion and it carried 2-0

West Nile Virus
2 positive mosquito samples have been found in Hudson. CMMCP has sprayed the areas.

Kelli informed the Board of the Centennial Beach closing due to elevated levels of e-coli
She also notified the Board of the $5250 grant from MA DEP for curbside pickup

Kelli will be on vacation from October 6-October 13

Adjournment at 5:55

—



